
 
 

By Therese M. Griffin, MA, LISAC, MSPC Elder 

 

As we approach July 30 / World    Day Against Trafficking Persons. In particular we lift up 

the evil nexus of human trafficking and forced migration.  

 

Therese highly recommends seeing the Sound of Freedom Documentary at theaters. A good 

portion of ticket sales will support Human Trafficking working to free victims. The movie was 

released 5 years ago to view but it was stopped    by big    .  The average slave’s sale 

price is $90. 

 

Therese is an active Human Trafficking Sexual & Labor member with the Joliet/Frankfort 

Franciscans. Please hold all who are working in the field and especially all the International    

Victims.  


